

LONG AGO AND NOW 5

1. Put the verbs in the corresponding group according to the pronunciation of their "ed" ending:

tasted	missed	decided	loved
clapped	stopped	cooked	ended
phoned	waited	enjoyed	played

/d/

/t/

/id/

2. Read the story. Write some words to complete the sentences about the story.
You can write 1, 2, 3 or 4 words.

My name is Katy. My Uncle Tom is an actor. He's not famous but last year he made a film with some very famous actors. It was very exciting. It was the best job he has ever had. In the film, he was a bad man! He had to steal lots of money from a bank.

Katy has an _____ who's an actor.

He made an exciting film last year with some _____.

Tom stole some _____ in the film.

One day, Uncle Tom was in a park with some other actors and the camera men. He had to run across the grass there with his big bag of money. The film cameras were behind him. A policeman was in the street. He didn't see the cameras, but he saw my uncle and shouted "Stop!" He ran after my uncle and took him to the police station in his police car.

In the film, Tom had to run on the grass in _____.

There was a _____ in the street who saw him.

The policeman drove Uncle Tom to _____.

3. Read the text and choose the correct answers (Source: kids.britannica.com)

The Stone Age was a time in prehistory when humans made and used stone tools. Scientists divide the Stone Age into 2 main periods: the Paleolithic Period and the Neolithic period.

During the Paleolithic Period (the old stone age), people were nomads, which means they didn't live in one place. They constantly moved to search for animals to hunt. As they were hunters and gatherers, they needed to follow animals to capture them, and at the same time they collected wild fruits they found on their way. They lived in tribes in small groups formed by families. They sheltered in caves and painted on the wall. Paleolithic men and women wore animal skins which they had hunted previously, and they made tools such as axes and spears out of stone.

The Neolithic Period (the new stone age) began about 10,000 years ago. During this period, people stopped being nomads. They became sedentary and built villages. They learned to grow crops and to tame animals. They started to make pottery and weaved cloth and baskets.

1. Why is it called the Stone Age? a. Because people used stone tools during this time. b. Because it's a time when humans made and used stone weapons. c. Because humans made and used tools made of stone during this time.	2. What are the periods of the Stone Age? a. The Paleolithic period and the Old Stone Age. b. The Paleolithic period and the Neolithic period. c. The Neolithic period and the New Stone Age.
3. What does "gatherer" mean? a. A person that moves from place to place. b. A person that hunts for food. c. A person that collects something.	4. What is TRUE about the people in the Neolithic period? a. They didn't move around to search for food. b. They started to do cave paintings. c. They learned to build cities.
5. What does "sedentary" mean? a. Move around a lot b. Stay and live in one place c. Make pottery.	6. What's the best title for the text? a. How people learned to make pottery b. Life in the Stone Age c. Human prehistory

4. Write about the people in the Paleolithic period (the Old Stone Age). You must answer the following questions:

What's your name? How old are you? When did you learn about the people in the Paleolithic period? (Last week, two days ago, etc.)

- Did the people stay in one place or constantly move to different during this period?
- Where did they live? How did they live? (in small/ big groups or individually)
- What did they eat? What were their clothes made from?
- What could they do?
- What do you think about the people's lives in the Paleolithic period (the Old Stone Age)?
